
The City of Cape Town invites comment from communities on the year-end adjustments 
to the 2019/20 medium-term revenue and expenditure framework (MTREF), and the 
2019/2020 Corporate and Municipal Entities’ (Cape Town International Convention Centre 
and Cape Town Stadium) scorecards, which form part of the IDP 2017-2022. These relate to 
the year-end adjustments as a result of Covid-19, per Council resolution on 27 May 2020. 
In terms of section 17 of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, Act 32 of 2000, the 
public and interested parties or groups are given the opportunity to submit comments to 
the municipality from 28 May 2020 to 17 June 2020. 

Comments, recommendations and input may be submitted by:

•	 Email: idp@capetown.gov.za
•	 Written submissions: Hand in at your local Subcouncil office.
•	 Website: www.capetown.gov.za/haveyoursay

We will assist you if you would like to submit comments but have a disability or are unable  
to read or write. Contact Zandile Mahlasela at zandile.mahlasela@capetown.gov.za or  
Margaret Isaacs at margaret.isaacs@capetown.gov.za

The year-end adjustments to the medium-term revenue and expenditure framework, and 
the Corporate and Municipal Entities’ scorecards will be available at Subcouncil offices 
and at www.capetown.gov.za/haveyoursay. 

Contact the IDP branch at idp@capetown.gov.za for further information.
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